
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 1:15 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: proposed new bylaws 
 
From: Gerry Horsfall  
Sent: Saturday, June 26, 2021 7:02 AM 
To: jdodds@islandstrust.ca <jdodds@islandstrust.ca> 
Subject: proposed new bylaws  

  

We are 100% against the proposed new bylaws! 
 
The Horsfalls 
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